
HIV Diagnosis Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the results of your recent HIV tests. Your test results indicate 

that you have tested positive for HIV. We understand that this news can be overwhelming, and 

we want to assure you that we are here to support you. 

Next Steps 

It is important to schedule a follow-up appointment to discuss your test results and what they 

mean for your health. We recommend the following steps: 

• Schedule an appointment with your healthcare provider. 

• Consider joining a support group for people living with HIV. 

• Learn about HIV medications and treatment options. 

• Discuss any questions or concerns you may have during your appointment. 

Resources 

For further information and resources, please visit: 

• CDC HIV Prevention 

• AIDS.gov 

We are committed to providing you with comprehensive care and support. Please do not hesitate 

to reach out to our office at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] for any assistance. 

Take care, 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Clinic/Institution] 

https://www.cdc.gov/hiv/
https://www.aids.gov/

